August 23, 2010
Ms. Janine Schwacher
EGX
1619 South 101st Street

Milwaukee, WI 53214

Dear Janine:
The Lynde and Harry Bradley Foundation requests an itemized quote on the prospect of EGX preparing the Foundation’s 2010 Annual Report and Report to Wisconsin.  To familiarize you with these publications, I am enclosing our 2008 and 2009 reports.  

The embossed “Lion” covers would remain the same, although the paper color will change but is of similar style, weight etc.  We want the inside ink to match the color of the annual report cover, and use the same white paper inside the report as you’ll see in the enclosed items.  Then, for the Wisconsin Report, we use a white cover with the annual report’s ink color both inside and out.  Quantity and placement of pictures remains fairly consistent each year; base your quote on what you see in the enclosed reports.  We would provide you with an Adobe InDesign CS4 file on a CD ROM, along with a hard copy color print-out of the report printed from the file.
In addition, we would like envelopes with the Foundation’s return address in the matching ink for the reports that will be mailed using the bulk mail permit account, and the remainder of the envelopes without the mail indicia to equal the amount of the reports printed.  Last year we had 1,500 Annual Reports and 1,200 of the Report to Wisconsin printed; we expect the quantity to be about the same for the 2010 reports.  
Please include your cost of mailing the Annual Report and Report to Wisconsin using our bulk mail permit for the postage.  We would provide you with mailing lists in the form of an Excel spreadsheet.  The remaining reports and envelopes would then be delivered to the Foundation.  
This may be more information than you need to prepare a quote for us, but I hope it’s of some value.  Please contact me if I can provide further information.  

To be considered for this project, please have your quote to me by September 30th.  

Best regards,

Yvonne Engel
Grants Administrator
